
Superintendent’s Memo #135-23 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

DATE: June 29, 2023 

TO: Division Superintendents 

FROM: Dr. Lisa Coons, Superintendent of Public Instruction 

SUBJECT: Final Legislative Report from the 2023 Virginia General Assembly 

The 2023 General Assembly passed a number of bills related to education or of interest to the 

field, including new requirements for the Virginia Board of Education, Virginia Department of 

Education (VDOE), and local school divisions effective July 1, 2023, unless otherwise indicated. 

You will find the list of bills passed during the 2023 Sessions, organized by topic, in Attachment 

A. While bill summaries are provided in the attachment, we encourage you to use the links

provided to review the actual text of the legislation. You may also find more information on 

activity from the 2023 General Assembly session on VDOE’s education legislation webpage. 

These reports detail the final actions on education-related legislation and resolutions.  

For questions regarding this Final Legislative Report for 2023, please contact Melissa 

Velazquez, Assistant Superintendent of Policy and Communications, at policy@doe.virginia.gov 

or (804) 225-2092. 

LC/rsa 

Attachment: 

A. Attachment: 2023 General Assembly Report (Word)

mailto:policy@doe.virginia.gov
https://www.doe.virginia.gov/home/showdocument?id=45685&t=638236539821538806
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